
 

 

 
                           MOORESVILLE REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

 
February 19, 2013 

StageCoach Tavern 
 

Attending:   Mayor Crumlish, Councilpersons Hensley, Mitchell, McCrary, 
Sprader, and Barran 

         Absent: None 
 

• The meeting was called to order with a quorum.  
 

• Councilperson Sprader made a motion to approve January minutes.  
Councilperson McCrary seconded the motion and all approved. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish thanked Councilperson McCrary for website efforts.  It was 

reported that needed changes should be quick. 
 

• Mayor Crumlish reported that the town now has a twitter account:   
@MooresvilleAL  

 
• No report on Walking Tour 

 
• Councilperson McCrary presented the financial report-see attached. 

 
• Councilperson Barran made a motion to approve the 2013 Budget as presented 

in the January 2013 meeting.  Councilperson Sprader seconded the motion and 
all approved.-see attached 

 
• Mayor Crumlish reviewed the Post Plan Implementation Mooresville PO Result 

Notice stating the 2 hour window service will be effective 4/20/2013.-see 
attached. 

 
• Councilperson Barran reported that contractors are addressing a water leak in 

Post Office and the bathroom heat issue will not be pursued at the time. 
 

• Mayor Crumlish stated that guidebooks would not be the responsibility of the 
Walking Tour Chair.  Guidebooks will be updated with no sponsors and include 
businesses.  Mayor Crumlish, Councilperson Sprader, and Councilperson 
Mitchell will discuss updating the map. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish reported that Tom Dozier, Building Inspector, resigned.  Mayor 

Crumlish proposed Mr. Dieterick as his replacement.  Councilperson Sprader 
asked for Mr. Dieterick’s credentials to be presented to the Town Council.  Mayor 
Crumlish stated that she would work with the Alabama League of Municipalities 
on procedure to change the title of “Building Inspector.” 



 

 

 
• Councilperson Hensley stated that wording needs to be added into the Building 

Permit to include notification of Floodplain Administrator. 
 

• Councilperson Mitchell made a motion to approve a conditional use permit for 
Valerie Connaughton for the use of the Brick Church for the Rocket Run on 3/16. 
Councilperson Hensley seconded the motion and all approved.  It was stated that 
the street signs can be used and paint on streets needs to wash away. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish reported that she would contact Eric Goldby concerning town’s 

mosquito control. 
 

• Councilperson Barran made a motion to adjourn.  Councilperson Sprader 
seconded the motion and all approved. 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted,                                                                         
 Nikki Sprader 


